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I have envisioned the TSRC in which students are encouraged to be involved in activities and
projects of the TSRC. It should promote the multicultural campus we have by creating and
supporting opportunities that celebrate and showcase the diverse cultures of students. I
believe the resources the TSRC has should be channelled to tackle issues such as funding. As
I embody intentional leadership, it sets me at a better front to engage with fellow students
and facilitate change where necessary. As a leader, I have a proven track record of success
in the goals I have achieved. I believe I stand out as an ideal candidate for the TSRC as I have
seen how I handle difficult situations in leadership with admirable tact and remarkable
patience. I have shown my willingness to take on projects and see them to successful
completion. I am proactive and flexible. I am a team player and I believe in collaboration. I
have played a crucial role in representing students and ensuring their voices are heard
through my leadership. In my experience of leadership, I have strived to advocate for the
interests of students through effective communication organizing events, and addressing
concerns. Multiple gatherings and events for awareness to current societal matters where
students can voice their views on such matters. Institutional change through regular policy
forums where students can engage to discuss policies and constitutions. Addressing gender
and sexuality issues on campus by having a safe house/room for victims especially for
students who live with their perpetrators and through self-defence classes, and pepper
sprays. Addressing mental health of students on campus by having ongoing mental health
awareness campaigns partnering with the student counselling unit. Assisting students with
financial holds during registration period by having an Aid fund in collaboration with the
Financial Aid offices.


